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Hurray! Here’s good news!  
 
The Obolo Language and Bible Translation Organisation had opened a 
school where children will be taught well using Obolo  language besides 
English . 
 
This school is opened for the training of the Obolo child  (in all 
subjects ) through the mother-tongue , using a child – centered  
educational strategy. 
 
The school also offers excellent teaching of English language  by 
teachers who are outstanding in English language. 
 
*Enrollment of pupils aged 6 years  into primary one  for 2014/2015 
academic session held at the Centre located in the offices of Obolo 
Language and Bible Translation Organisation, Agwut Obolo. 
 
*Registration was flagged up in September,  2014 and will be done 
before beginning of every new academic session.  The office is opened 
for the registration 10 a.m. daily. No late entry.  
  
Parents/Guardians are requested to come together with their children to 
register.   
 
Parents/Guardians and any interested persons can also contact the 
Obolo Language and Bible Translation office, Agwut Obolo, or call any 
of our Numbers below for details.  
 

08139021741, 08183269008, 08068804264 

� Just find out what goes on there! 

 


